
Luton Council of Faiths & GRASSROOTS PROGRAMME cordially invite you to

‘An evening in One World Week’

We are making Luton a Fairtrade Town
on Friday 21st October, 2011 - 7.00 p.m. for 7.45 p.m.

at Denbigh High School, Alexandra Avenue, Luton LU3 1HE

A multicultural evening of fun, sharing and understanding with
performances from various communities and organisations.

Please come with family, taste Fairtrade food and mingle!

Please reserve your place by calling Luton Council of Faiths/GRASSROOTS
on 01582 547866/416946 or email info@lutonfaiths.org

Seats are limited as a full house is expected. Places are on a first come first serve basis
so please reserve your place to avoid disappointment.

Food will be served from 7.00 - 7.45 p.m.

LUTON COUNCIL OF FA ITHS

Supported by




